
 
MINUTES 

Suring Sportsman’s Club 

Wednesday, September 27, 2023 

 
1. The meeting was called to order by President Bill Madison. 

 

2. Leigh D. read the minutes/secretary’s report of the Aug. 30, 2023, meeting. Bill M. called for a motion to 

accept the minutes/report as read. Gary Hischke so moved, and Lenny Madison seconded. Bill M. called for a 

vote and the motion carried. 

 

3. Kurt Bruegl read the August 2023 Treasurer’s report. Bill Madison called for a motion to accept the 

treasurer’s report as read. Gary Hischke so moved, and Jay T. seconded. Bill M. called for a vote and the 

motion carried. 

 

4. Old business:  

• The bow range is being worked on, but is ready for use. Don Trester got a few new targets mounted for 

use. Straw bales are installed with paper targets for this season as this is an ongoing project. 

• The pistol and rifle ranges are all set for the season. 

• Dave Younger is doing well and is currently being physically rehabilitated. Contact Bill Madison for info. 

• The new Riverside Park fishing pier in Suring has been completed and is actively being used. 

• The fence that will be installed along the outside berm of the rifle range is still in progress. We’ll be 

installing it next year when it warms up. 

• The club driveway entry gate will be removed and recoated sometime this fall. Please continue to follow 

our normal business hours. 

 

5. New Business: 

• WE need 2 more block/bag style targets for the bow range. If you have any you’d like to donate that are 

in good, usable condition, or new, please contact Bill Madison. 

• The Oconto County Sportsman’s Alliance meeting will be held at Randy’s Place Bar & Bowl on 

Thursday, Oct. 12, 2023 

As always, our meetings are held on the last Wednesday of each month at 7:00 P.M.. There are no meetings in 

November or December. 

 

Bill called for a motion to adjourn; Kurt Bruegl so moved. Jay Tousey seconded. Bill M. called for a vote and the 

motion carried. 

 


